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1. Michigan Senate Moves SALT 

Brian Reardon, BReardon@S-Corp.org 
 
The Michigan Senate Finance Committee adopted its version of the pass-through SALT fix 
this week.  The bill, similar to the Connecticut law, would effectively restore the SALT 
deduction for Michigan S Corps and partnerships.  Brian Reardon testified on Tuesday in 
support of the effort, representing S-Corp and a broad coalition of Michigan business 
groups. His testimony is attached.  Next up is consideration by the Michigan House next 
week.  

 
2. Revamped S-Corp Website 

Christine Walizer, cwalizer@s-corp.org 
 
Check out our new website!  We are happy to report we have revamped our website for a 
more modern look with user-friendly features.  Members can access the members-only 
communication section by logging in on the bottom-right of the home page.  All 
membership call recordings and presentations as well as biweekly updates can be viewed 
and downloaded after logging in.  If you need your login credentials, please contact 
Christine Walizer (CWalizer@S-Corp.org)  
 

3. December Membership Call 
Christine Walizer, cwalizer@s-corp.org 
 
If you have not done so already, mark Tuesday, December 11th at 5:00 p.m. (Eastern) for an 
S Corporation Association Membership Call.  The call will cover the results of the 2018 
elections and what they mean for tax policy, an update on our pass-through SALT fix, plus 
the latest on Congress’ lame duck session and the leadership elections.  Should be a very 
interesting call, so be sure to join.   
 
To directly add the call information to your calendar, just click on this calendar invite.   

 
4. Social Media Update 

Chris Smith, CSmith@MainStreetEmployers.org, @MainStEmployers 
 

mailto:BReardon@S-Corp.org
http://s-corp.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/S-Corp-Testimony-before-MI-State-SFC-November-27-2018.pdf
mailto:cwalizer@s-corp.org
http://s-corp.org/
mailto:CWalizer@S-Corp.org
mailto:cwalizer@s-corp.org
http://s-corp.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/S-Corp-Membership-WebEx-Call_-Tuesday_-December-11_-2018-at-5_00-p_m_-ET.ics
mailto:CSmith@MainStreetEmployers.org
https://twitter.com/MainStEmployers


We have recently engaged on social media with key tax reporters, including Tax Notes’ Amy 

Hamilton, CNBC’s Carl Quintanilla, and New York Times’ Jim Tankersley and Matthew 

Phillips. 
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